
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          NEWS FLASH      

    
 

Volunteer Week 
It is Volunteer week when volunteers all over the country are celebrated for the amazing things they do.  We 
would like to say a huge thank you to all of our volunteers who do the most fantastic job.  You work is appreciated 
not just by the Voluntary Services Team but everyone at CUH so a big thank you, you really do make a difference.        
 

 

Volunteer Long Service Lunch 
Just to remind those who have confirmed they are coming to the volunteer lunch that it is this Tuesday 5th June 
at 12pm in the Hexagon.  We look forward to seeing you.           
 

 

Volunteer Forum 
We have an action packed Volunteer Forum coming up for you on Tuesday 12th June, 10:00 – 12:00 in N3.  We will 
be having presentations by both the Handyperson Service at Age UK and from Maggie’s Wallace.  We also really 
appreciate your feedback as it helps us to improve our services so it would be really great for you to come along.     
 

 

Upcoming Road Works 
Road works will begin on the roundabout at the junction of Francis Crick Avenue and Dame Mary Archer Way 
from Monday 11 June until Friday 10 August 2018. During this time the area around Francis Crick Avenue and 
Dame Mary Archer Way will require traffic management so there may be some increased traffic congestion. In 
addition, there will be a minor diversion for pedestrians and cyclists together with some road narrowing. 
 

Volunteers wanted for ACT events 
Can you help Addenbrooke's Charitable Trust (ACT)? If you want to get involved with events this summer but 
don't fancy running a marathon or jumping out of a plane, then you could really help them by volunteering! 
Volunteers are essential to the success of ACT events and they are looking for volunteers for the Hoohaah 
Hatfield Forest 10k on Sunday 10 June. 
 

Governor Elections 
Director of corporate affairs, Ian Walker revealed that junior sister, Hannah Jackson and consultant paediatric 
neurologist, Dr Deepa Krishnakumar, have been elected as new staff governors in the recent staff governor 
election. 27% of staff voted.  Ian thanked everyone who voted, along with the other candidates who stood for 
election - Frank Allan, Bill Davidson, Richard Hales and Sally Stokes.   
 

Signing in/Out 
Thank you to everyone who is signing in and out of their shifts.  It is really important for you all to do this so we 
know if you are here or not in case of an emergency.   

 Volunteering Opportunities 
Please let us know if you’d like more information by emailing volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  

 ACTIVE volunteer 

 Clinics and Units    

 Library 

 Ward volunteers 

1st June 2018 

Dates for the Diary – Coming up….. 
If you are not sure where to go for training please contact the office. 
Volunteer Celebration Lunch  Tuesday 5 June  12:00 – 15:00 
Partner Organisation Fair  Thursday 7 June 10.00 – 15.00 – let us know if you’d like to help! 
Dementia Training   Thursday 28 June 10:00 – 12:00 
Please let us know if you’d like to attend or more information by emailing volunteer@addenbrookes.nhs.uk  
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